1Ti Watch

Redfern, Eveleigh, Darlington & Waterioo Watch Group

Invitation to a Community Meeting with

Dr Michael Spence

Vice Chancellor Sydney University

to discuss

What is needed to build a mutually
beneficial relationship between the
University, Darlington and the
surrounding Community?

Tuesday April 20th, 2010 6:30 pm

The Settlement Neighbourhood Centre,
17 Edward St, Darlington

(see more details on reverse side)

REDWatch is a residents and friends group covering Redfern Eveleigh
Darlington and Waterloo (the same area covered by the Redfern Waterloo
Authority). REDWatch monitors government activities such as the RWA and

seeks to ensure community involvement in all decisions made about the area.

More details can be found at www.redwatch.org.au.

Dr Michael Spence
Vice Chancellor Sydney University
This Tuesday - April 20th, 2010 6:30 pm
The Settlement Neighbourhood Centre,
17 Edward St, Darlington

This community meeting will be an opportunity for the Vice Chancellor
to inform the community of the University's proposals in its recently
produced "Green Paper" about its future. Included in the paper is the
statement that “We believe that a coordinated strategy for engagement
with the local community should be devised and implemented as a
matter of priority.” You can download the paper from:
www.usyd.edu.au/about/strateqy/green paper/index.shtml

REDWatch has arranged this meeting with Sydney University to begin
discussions with Darlington, Redfern and Waterloo residents about how
the community and the University can work together for mutual benefit.

While it is expected there will be some discussion about the University's
interest in the North Eveleigh site, their proposal to develop the
Abercrombie St - Codrington St - Darlington St block and eventually
redevelop much of the existing Darlington campus these will not be the
main focus of this meeting.

A further meeting, organised by Sydney University, will be held at
Track B - Carriage Works on Wednesday, 28 April 2010 from 6.30-
8.00pm to start a discussion with the community about North
Eveleigh, including the University’s interest in renewing the site.
This meeting will provide opportunities for the community and
interested politicians to have their say about North Eveleigh.

For Further Information contact:

Geoffrey Turnbull - REDWatch Spokesperson — (02) 8004 1490
Trevor Davies — REDWatch Convenor - (04) 0000-8338

email: mail@redwatch.org.au

website: www.redwatch.org.au




